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TESOL-Italy’s Benevento Local Group 

 invites you to the seminar 

 

 

 

The Way We Were and 
the Way We Are  

Ms. Maria Antonietta Sessa 
 

How international projects have changed (or can change) 
the way we teach and the way our students learn 

 

19th April 2012 – 16:30 – 18:30 

Aula Magna “Pasquale Russo” 

I.I.S. “Galilei – Vetrone” 

Piazza Risorgimento 

82100 Benevento (BN) 

 

The event is open to TESOL-Italy members (teachers and principals). For those who 

are not TESOL-Italy members for the current year, a free promotional membership 

card will be issued. Conditions of this card will be explained onsite by the local group 

coordinator. 

 

INFORMATION and REGISTRATION 

ANNA MAZZEO, Benevento local group coordinator  

Phone:  0824.313376    E-mail:  mazzeoa@yahoo.it 

 
Maria Antonietta Sessa is an English language teacher who is currently working at Liceo 
Scientifico “Galilei” in Benevento. She has had a longstanding experience in international 
projects through which she has been in “close virtual contact” with European and Asian partner 
schools. In order to help students carry out researches and develop collaborative activities she 
makes extensive use of Web 2.0 Internet applications and other “computer nerd’s stuff”. 


